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28 January 2021. 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

I would like to confirm that Mr Magee will be returning to teach the P7s, on a 

phased return basis, beginning on Thursday February 4th. Mr O’ Grady will lead 

the teaching in Primary 7 on the other days throughout this period and will be 

available to support the children during the month of February. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
John Gallagher 

 

John Gallagher 

Principal. 
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